Hazel Avenue School
Library Media Center

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Welcome to Hazel Avenue School! As part of your child’s school curriculum, s/he will begin to borrow books from the school library. We encourage you to share in this importance event for your child.

We have discussed proper care and treatment of library books as well as our school’s library rules. Also, we have talked about the responsibilities associated with the privilege of borrowing school books. You can help your child to develop a sense of responsibility for the care of books by putting them away in a “special and safe place,” keeping them clean and in good condition, and returning them on time. Books are circulated for one week. If your child needs additional time, books may be renewed by bringing them back to the Library for renewal. Please return all books the day before your child’s scheduled library visit.

Our library has over 10,000 books which gives our students a multitude of subjects and genres from which to select books and magazines. Please encourage your child to read independently and with you. Sharing a book is a wonderful experience for both child and parent or guardian.

If you have any questions about our library program, please contact me. For more information about our library program or to access our online resources, please visit our library page on the school’s website. Visit www.woboe.org, select Hazel Avenue School and click on the Library Media Center link.









Sincerely,









Mrs. Soto








Library Media Specialist


Please sign below and return this form to your child’s classroom teacher.
Child’s name: _____________________________________________
I do give permission for my child to borrow books and understand that s/he is responsible for returning the books in good condition. I will render payment for any lost or damaged books.
Parent Signature: ___________________________________________
